
From: Fritz Ellett
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Monday, January 27, 2020 9:00:05 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Hello,  I am a farmer in the Mid-Columbia area and have deep concerns with cap and trade.  I see the continual
creep in costs to farm and this is one more thing we would be forced to absorb.  It is unfair to rural areas and makes
us less competitive.  Please oppose cap and trade.

Sincerely,

Fritz Ellett
3815 Browns Creek Rd
The Dalles, OR 97058
fritz@greenridgetreefarm.com
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